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Our Values:   Respect, Equality, Aspiration,  

Responsibility, Love, Courage 

 

Learning and Achieving  

Together 

 

 

It has been another busy week here at VPJS.  The children have been continuing to work hard and 

they really enjoyed spending time in the snow on Tuesday (they particularly seem to like throwing 

snowballs at myself and Mr. Roberts!)  Well done to all of the children in Year 4 who were a real 

credit to the school when they visited Chester Zoo on Monday.  Also well done to the children in 

Year 3 who were all very sensible and asked lots of interesting questions on their visit to the 

church. A special thank you to D. Thornley Flooring who donated pieces of carpet, which allowed 

the children in Year 4 to complete their sensory drawings.  Take care and have a lovely weekend.   

Mr. Wilkinson 

Subject Showcase – Wednesday 7th 

February 

The children are going to be showcasing 

their learning from a subject this half-

term.  

 

You are more than welcome to come in to 

school at any time during the year group’s 

time slot: 

 

Year 4: 9:30am – 10:10am 

 

Year 3: 10:40am – 11:20am 

 

Year 5: 1:20pm – 2:00pm 

 

Year 6: 2:20pm – 3:00pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of the School Day 

It is important that the children are collected 

from school on time. If your child’s going home 

arrangements change, please telephone the 

school office (912-5005) before 3:00pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bag 2 School 

Bag 2 School accept the following ‘good quality’ 

items for re-use: adults & children’s clothing, 

paired shoes, bags, hats, ties, belts and soft 

toys.  Please visit www.bag2school.com if you are 

unsure if an item can be donated. 

Please send your items into school in your own bin 

bag on Friday 26th January 2024 ONLY before 

9am, (not before please as we cannot store 

them). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Punctuality  

Thank you to the majority of families who 

are ensuring that their child(ren) arrive at 

school on time.  The children are allowed to 

come into school between 8:30am – 8:50am.   

 

It is important that everyone has a settled 

start to the day and to ensure this, the 

children need to be in school by 8:50am. 
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